
 

 

Important information 

Jessel House 

Decorations 

(project AB109) 

 

Works start on Monday 21 June 2021 
 

The first stage of the works is to erect the scaffold on the top 

floor of the staircase. This will take approximately 2 days. 

 

On Wednesday 23 June we will start to strip the paint from the 

walls in the communal area. The product we use is a non-

hazardous water-based product that is non-toxic, low odour 

and non-flammable. 

It will be applied to the walls, then protected by plastic sheeting 

and secured with a hard-wearing polypropylene board. After 4 

hours the paint will be stripped and the product reapplied.  

 

Please take care when in the communal areas and if you have 

any questions or concerns, contact Ahmed, United Living 

Resident Liaison Officer, on 07803 509 946. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding while these 

works are carried out. 


